
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 201 of 2022 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89 

 

 

15 November 2022 

 

 

 
Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No. 197 of 2022 re Filming from Rinella - 
Malta Film Studios and within the Grand Harbour and Marsamxett Harbour - 1923 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No. 197 of 2022. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that the filming from Pixkerija area and Barriera Wharf will take place on any days 

between Monday 14th November 2022 and Monday 28th November 2022, and not as 

stated. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 197 of 2022 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 197 of 2022 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177, 2537, 2538 

 

 
 


